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Etchells Pride 

Nature ~ Harmony ~ New Beginnings ~ Healing ~ Life ~ Spirit ~ Equal Rights 

The children were absolutely fabulous this morning, representing their colours and celebrating the 
theme for their year group.  Hearing how proud the children are to be part of Etchells has been 
wonderful and to listen to the respect they have for each other has been very special.  Thank you for 
the feedback we have received regarding the planning and nature of the activities; we will certainly 
consider this in the future and are already planning some parent events where information and 
lesson plans can be shared more widely.

Class and Leavers Photos 
This week we have sent 
home the proofs and order 
forms for the class photos, 
with additional extras for 
Year 6.  If you wish to 

make an order, please return the form and payment to 
the school office by Thursday next week, 9am.

One Way System 
We have reviewed the one way system for families 
entering and leaving school and have decided to leave 
the arrangements in place as it continues to work very 
well. Please note that bikes and scooters should not be 
ridden on the school grounds and that gates are locked 
at 8.55am.
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Kind regards,      

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff

Visiting the Mosque 

Our Year 4 children have been to visit the 
Mosque over the last couple of weeks in 
order to enrich the R.E. curriculum.  They 
have learned about how Muslims worship, 
learned to say hello and write their names in 
Arabic,  learned all about the Hajj and had 
loads of fun in the dressing-up box.  Their 
respectful behaviour was commented upon 
by the staff at the mosque and we thank 
them for warmly inviting us to visit.

Thank You! 
I am pleased to let you know that the 
PTA raised £316 from the pyjama day 
last week.  Many thanks for all the 
donations.

We will be holding one final 
fundraising event before the end of term - this is to 
enable us to put on events in the Autumn Term which 
need items buying in advance.  We really hope to get a full 
schedule of events up and running in the new academic 
year.

‘Be Different Day’ will take place on the final Friday of 
term, 22nd July.  Children can choose from the following 
list of ways to be different and pay 50p for every option. 

Wear	nail	varnish
Crazy	hair	
Silly	socks		
Swap	a	piece	of	uniform	for	your	own	clothes	
Odd	shoes	or	trainers	

Children might choose to just have crazy hair for 50p or 
do all five options for £2.50.  As always, participation is 
entirely optional.

Clerical Assistant 

For more information and application form click here

Teaching Assistant (SEND) 

For more information and application form click here

Girls Football Message 

My	name	is	Phil	Shaw	and	I	am	the	
manager	of	Richmond	Rovers	U12s	(Year	
6)	Girls	Football	Team.	We	are	
transiFoning	from	7	a	side	to	9	a	side	in	
the	coming	season	and	we	are	looking	
for	addiFonal	players.	

If	your	daughter	is	interested	in	playing	
please	get	in	touch	with	me	at	
shawphil@hotmail.com	

Games	next	season	will	be	on	a	Saturday	
morning	for	an	hour	scheduled	between	
the	hours	of	9:00	and	13:00.	We	will	
either	be	playing	at	Bradshaw	Hall	or	
Laurus	both	of	which	are	in	Cheadle	
Hulme.	

Training	is	on	a	Wednesday	night	17:00	-	
18:00	at	either	Norbury	Field	,	Hazel	
Grove	or	Hazel	Grove	High	School.
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